
JSCC -  Local Government Annual Pay Negotiations 2011/12  
 
 
The main unions submitted a claim for:- 
 
A £250 flat rate increase for all staff. 
 
The employers held a series of consultation briefings in December on the following 

options: 
 
Option 1 - Not to make an offer. 
Option 2 - To make an offer in line with Government pay policy. 
Option 3 - To propose a pay cut. 
Option 4 - To propose a package covering pay and conditions. 
 

The Employers informed the local government trade unions on 17th February that 
they are unable to offer any increase in pay for 2011/12.  

 
The trade unions have not made a formal response but do have updates on their 
websites. 
 
It has also been confirmed by the Employers that there will be no pay offer for Chief 
Executives or Chief Officers.  

 

 

 
 
   
 
 

 

 

 


